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Carey Certo

From: samuel mattson <sammattson@yahoo.com>

Sent: Tuesday, July 26, 2022 4:05 PM

To: Community Development Email

Subject: We strongly oppose Camas Station development 

WARNING: This message originated outside the City of Camas Mail system. DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and are expecting the content. If you are unsure, click the Phish Alert button to redirect 
the email for ITD review. 
 
 
Hello, We live on NW 14th Ave directly kitty corner from the proposed gas station development. I have a soon to be 
kindergartner and soon to be 3rd grader who I walk to school on a daily basis. 
There is already an enormous traffic and safety problem with the cars from school drop off/pick up and work 
commuters. The thought of the traffic increasing and staying consistent throughout the day is nothing short of terrifying. 
With such a high traffic business directly across from a grade school we worry that it’s a recipe for disaster. 
 
Please don’t put a gas station in a place of children’s safety! 
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